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To whom it may concern:

I am writing you today with my concern over the silica sand mining project being proposed in
the Brokenhead Mb area.

I do not approve of this project as it may affect the water table which many residents rely on.
There are lesser and lesser areas with access to clean water. Please stop this project and think
of the people living in this community. 

Thank you for your time. 

Protect the health of our society.

Josef.

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada’s largest network.




